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Attached for your review is a draft letter from ICI and ICI Global to the Bombay Stock
Exchange (“BSE”) requesting that the BSE modify the process by which it provides
transaction data to the Indian tax authorities.  Specifically, the letter requests that the BSE
provide transaction data based upon settlement date rather than trade date.  This change
to the BSE’s process should reduce substantially the difficulties that the tax authorities are
having reconciling the information provided by the BSE with the income reported on funds’
tax returns.

As the ICI Tax Committee discussed recently, the Indian tax authorities have been
assessing tax against funds for unreported income arising from trades on the BSE.  The
letter explains why the BSE’s trade date information is incomplete and/or inaccurate and
why using settlement date information would allow the tax authorities to reconcile the
BSE’s trade data with the income reported on the funds’ tax returns.  As we note in the
letter, the difficulties funds have with BSE trades do not arise for transactions occurring on
the National Stock Exchange of India (“NSE”) because the NSE provides transaction data
based upon settlement date information.

Please provide any comments on the draft letter to Pinank Desai (pinank.desai@ici.org or
202-326-5876) or me (lawson@ici.org or 202-326-5832) by Tuesday, January 17.

 

Keith Lawson
Senior Counsel - Tax Law
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